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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Ruben Haile 
Chestnuts Class: Isabel Higgs 
Sycamores Class: Beth McStocker 
Willows Class: Taylor Hogan 
Oaks Class: Johnny Walsh 
 
Reading star of the week: Olly Hinton 
Writing star of the week: Lincoln Hohls 
Maths star of the week: Olivia Walker 
PE star of the week: Lily Webb 
 
Smartest dressed: George Moss 
 
Growth mindset: Faith Disney 
 
Role-models of the week:  All our Y6 pupils (Lily, 
Archie, Jasmine, Ellie, Harley, Jack, Conor and 
Grace) for excellent attitudes towards their 
SATs 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 
It is really pleasing to see how 

sensible and calm our eight Y6 

children have been this week as they 

undertook their SATs (national tests) 

from Monday to Thursday inclusive.  

The papers have now been sent off 

and results will be returned to us in 

July and will be shared with you 

before the end of the school year.   

Next week our Key Stage One 

children will do the same.  In the 

same way, please can you ensure 

they are in school punctually, having 

eaten a good breakfast, ready to give 

their best.  Thank you. 

Just a reminder that parents’ evening 

is being held on Wednesday 24th May 

– please see the accompanying 

letter.  We would like every family to 

be represented at this important 

information-sharing evening so 

please return your form as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 

It is great to see so many children 

coming into school more 

independently – particularly apparent 

in Year1.  Thank you for your support 

and co-operation with this – it’s really 

helpful. 

Finally, when sending in money in 

envelopes, please could you put your 

child’s name, the amount of money 

enclosed and the reason for the 

money on the front of the envelope – 

this makes things so much easier for 

the office on a practical level.  Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

 



Cycling proficiency update 

   Well done to our Y5 pupils: Erin, Rosa, Faith, 
Jess, Harry B, Maddi, Abigail, Bella, Tash, 

Harry H, Florence and Emily who all 
successfully passed their practical and written 
cycling proficiency tests today.  We are very 

proud of you! 

Group 2 begins soon and we look forward to 
hearing about their progress in the 

forthcoming weeks. 

Wellington boots request! 

Does anyone have a pair of infant size 3  

red wellies please?  Someone in the village 

 is making a Paddington Bear as a raffle 

 prize  and needs them.  Please contact  

the office if you can help – thank you. 

http://www.justgiving.com/

